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The Commission Congratulates Ms. Elaine McKnight on her Retirement  

 
 

 
The South Carolina Workers’ Compensation Commission congratulates Ms. Elaine McKnight on 
her retirement and thanks her for her 33 years of dedicated service to the State of South Carolina. 
Ms. McKnight served as an Administrative Assistant in the Insurance and Medical Services (IMS) 
Department for the last 6 years of her career reviewing claim forms to verify insurance coverage.  
Her knowledge and experience will be missed. The Commission wishes her well in her future 
endeavors.   
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